Dear Parents/Guardians and Staff,

As you may have read, NJ is currently experiencing air quality concerns and was issued an
Orange Alert by the New Jersey Environmental Protection agency due to the wildfires in
Canada that is now impacting NJ. This evening, several outdoor practices were canceled in our
area due to the air quality conditions and it is expected to continue tomorrow. Under an Orange
Alert, air quality within the region may become unhealthy for sensitive groups, including
children, seniors, people suffering from asthma, heart disease and other lung concerns. Due to
the forecast and after consulting with our local health department;

e Briarwood School - Field Day will be postponed to Thursday, June 15th. Briarwood

students will need to bring in their own lunch tomorrow since no hot lunch is scheduled
to be served. Thank you to the PTA for quickly being able to pivot to the scheduled

emergency/rain date.
e All Schools - Physical Education classes & recess will be taking place indoors.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation, as our number priority is the safety/health of
our students and staff.

Dr. Cap


http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/RfeNKFTFFnomxfCyzXUdxA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRmYOxXP0RraHR0cHM6Ly93d3cubm9ydGhqZXJzZXkuY29tL3N0b3J5L25ld3MvZW52aXJvbm1lbnQvMjAyMy8wNS8zMS9uai1haXItcXVhbGl0eS1jb2RlLW9yYW5nZS1hbGVydC83MDI3MjU5ODAwNy9XB3NjaG9vbG1CCmR917h_ZPqn8HRSE2ppbS5zdGlsZXNAZnBrcy5vcmdYBAAAAAE~

